
 
Dear   Underwood   Neighbor:  
 
 

The  High  School  J.O.I.  Optimist  Club, in  cooperation  with  Adult  Optimists  during  the  school  closure/stay-at-home                
period ,  is  proud  to  again  offer  an  annual  subscription  to  celebrate six  national  holidays  of  streets  lined  with                   
American  Flags  for $40  per  year.  The  JOI  Club  will  place  a  3’x5’  nylon  American  Flag  on  a  10  foot  pole  in  front  of                         
your  home  or  business  on  these  national  holidays: Memorial  Day,  Flag  Day,  Independence  Day,  Labor  Day,  Patriot                  
Day  and  Veteran’s  Day. Subscription  service  is  limited  to  the  Underwood  City  limits.  Please  consider  buying  a                   
subscription   to   Avenue   of   Flags.  
 

Club   volunteers   will   generally   install   the   flags   at   6   PM   the   night   before   and   retrieve   them   around   6PM   the   day   after  
the   holiday.    A   receptacle   that   remains   will   be   installed   approx.   3’-10’   from   the   street   in   front   of   your   home   or   business  
if   you   have   not   previously   subscribed.    The   receptacle   will   be   just   above   ground   level   with   a   red   cap   so   as   not   to  
interfere   with   normal   mowing,   but   is   visible   to   us.    We   will   contact   Iowa   One-Call   so   utilities   are   not   disturbed   before  
placing   receptacles.    We   need   approximately    2   weeks   notice    to   get   the   receptacle   placed.   
 
*Please   note   that   In   case   of   severe   weather   (snow,   ice,   violent   storms,   or   heavy   rain),   for   the   safety   of   our   club  
members,   we   may   not   put   out   flags.  
 

If  you  would  like  to  have  more  than  one  flag  (add  another  subscription)  at  your  home  or  business,  you  may  do  so.                       
You  may  also  want  to  donate  a  subscription  for  someone  else’s  home  or  business  (use  separate  form  for  each                    
address   location).  
 

All  proceeds  support  the  Junior  Optimist  High  School  Club’s  activities  and  projects  --  and,  this  year,  the  Adult                   
Optimists  while  assisting  during  the  school  closure/stay-at-home  period.  Last  year  JOI  was  able  to  perform  many                 
community  service  projects,  provide  a  graduating  senior  with  a  scholarship,  and  many  of  our  members  were  able  to                   
attend   District   and    International   J.O.I.   Conventions.     Thanks   Underwood   for   your   awesome   support!  
 
 

If   you   wish   for   us   to   provide   this   service,   please   fill   out   the   information   below.    Each   year   we   will   send   you   a   request  
for   renewal.    This   form   may   also   be   found   on   the   Underwood   City   Website.   
 
Any   questions   -    please   contact   Gina   Pearson   at   712-326-9735   (text   or   call)    or   email   at   gpearson995@gmail.com.    A  
text   is   the   best   means   of   communication.   

 
 
Thank   You   for   your   support!  
 
Please   fill   out   the   subscription   form   below.    
Retain   the   top   portion   for   your   information   if   you   wish.  
 

 
Please   place   a   flag   at   the   property   listed   below.    I/we   would   like   to   show   our   patriotism,   support   our  
community,   and   the   Underwood   High   School   Junior   Optimist   Club   by   subscribing   to   the   2020   “Underwood  
Avenue   of   Flags”.  
 
Billing   Information: Flag   Location   Information,    if   different   than   billing:  

 

Name: Name:   
 
Address: Address:  
 
Phone: Phone:  
 
E-mail   Address: E-mail   Address:  
 
Special   Notes:  

 

Number   of   Flags:_______   @    $40    =   $___________Total  
 
 
Do   you   have   an   underground   sprinkler   system   within   10   feet   of   the   street   curb   or   sidewalk?    ___Yes    ____No  
Do   you   have   an   underground   invisible   pet   fence   within   10   feet   of   the   street   curb   or   sidewalk?___Yes    ____No  

Detach   and   mail   the   lower   portion   along   with   subscription   and   total   to:  
Underwood   J.O.I.   Club;   109   High   Circle,   Underwood,   IA   51576  

Please   make   $40   check   payable   to:    Underwood   J.O.I.   Club  
 
 

PLEASE   NOTE:   To   help   ensure   organization,   if   your   renewal   subscription   &   check   are  
received    less   than   4   days   prior    to   Memorial   Day,   there   is   no   guarantee   that   a   flag   will   be  

placed   by   the   first   holiday.  


